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Oak Class  

All the juniors went to the Mill Theatre 
in Wigan to see a live performance of 
The Lion, The Witch and the 
Wardrobe. We have read this novel 
and have done lots of related English 
work around the book. It was lovely to 
see it performed at the theatre.  

 
 

 
Staff News  

Mr Hughes, a student teacher 

from Edge Hill University has 

joined us this half term and will 

be teaching Oak class through 

until February. He is also helping 

with junior PE lessons teaching 

Karate, which the children are 

thoroughly enjoying. 

 

 

 

 

ATHLETICS  
17 children from KS 2 took part in the 

small schools indoor athletics at St 
Bede's high school. They worked very 

well as a team and enjoyed the 
evening. Well Done. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Snow Queen Play 
The children have been rehearsing 
ready for this year’s production of 
the Snow Queen. We have 
arranged 3 performances this year 
so we hope everyone gets the 
chance to see one production. 
Letter coming out next week to 
order tickets. 

 

Diary of Events 

28 Nov -PJ day  

 -YR – Y4 Flu    

Vaccinations 

11 Dec Dress Rehearsal for 

play 

12 Dec Snow Queen at 

Scarisbrick Village 

Hall 1.30pm 

13 Dec Snow Queen 

Performance at 

Scarisbrick Village 

Hall 7pm (Children 

to arrive at 6.30pm) 

16 Dec School Christmas 

Fayre at Village Hall 

18 Dec Snow Queen 

Performance at 

Good Shepherd 

Church 1.30pm 

19 Dec  Magician Visits & 

Christmas Dinner 

followed by party 

afternoon.  

20 Dec Last day of term, 

end of term 

assembly 1.30pm 

School closes at 2pm 

08 Jan 2018 School re-opens for 

spring term 8.50am 

 


